
Dear Erasmus Partner, 

  

Greetings from Budapest! We are happy to announce that our Faculty is organising an Intensive 

Project Week in October 2021. We would be glad to host online lectures from your faculty 

members in any fields related to international business (strategy, marketing, communication, 

logistics, finance, HR, social / political / regulatory environment of business etc.) 

Should any of your colleagues be interested, please contact Dr Gabor Andrasi at 

andrasi.gabor@uni-bge.hu for the details! 

  

Thank you for your help and have a wonderful day! 

  

(If you are not the right person to receive this information, please do forward this email to the 

responsible person) 

  

Best regards, 

 

mailto:andrasi.gabor@uni-bge.hu

